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COVID-19 Information to Members – April 30, 2021 

Dear Member 

Great News!  Most Restrictions have been lifted! 

Premier Mark McGowan has announced most restrictions will be lifted as at 12:01am on 

Saturday 1 May 2021. 

  

What does this mean for the Club? 

➢ Rimondo’s is back to full dining activities - masks must be worn in the Members 

Lounge while moving around. Masks can be removed while seated and you 

are consuming beverages or meals; 

  

➢ The 2sqm rule is back in place for food and beverage; and 

  

➢ Mandatory check-in using the SAFEWA App still applies on Club grounds 

(please note you only need to check in once each time you visit the Club – 

whether this be in the Clubhouse or out on the jetty). 
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